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Cheddar Grove

Bedminster Down

Bristol BS13 7EN

Headteacher: Paul Jeffery

Tel: 0117 9030418

fax: 0117 9030419

e mail: office@cheddargrove.bristol.sch.uk
__________________________________________________________________________

18th September 2012
Dear Parents/Carers,
AFTER-SCHOOL FOOTBALL TRAINING

On Thursday afternoons we will be continuing with football training for boys from Years 5 and 6, starting this week (20th September) from 3.30pm - 4.30pm. 

Your child must remember to bring their football boots or trainers, appropriate warm clothing, shin pads and a drink of water.

Please sign the permission slip below if you are able to give your consent and return immediately.  If you are meeting your child we would appreciate you waiting in the back playground or on the field.  
Could you also give your mobile phone number so that in the event of training being cancelled we can contact you.
Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,
Paul Jeffery
Head Teacher

BOYS FOOTBALL TRAINING 

for Years 5 & 6
Child’s Name............................................................Class................My Mobile number…………………………………………
I give permission for my child to stay for football training from 3.30pm - 4.30pm. on Thursdays 


I will collect my child from school.


☐


My child can walk home.



☐
Signed..........................................................................................parent/carer 

